
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland  

Beloved brethren,  

We were very honored to have Pastor Robinson and his delegation from 

Westminster, visit the church in Riverdale last Sunday. It was indeed an awesome service 

charged with powerful worship and a compelling word from Pastor Robinson. He 

reminded the church that God has a task for everyone and urged the members of  the 

congregation to get involved, and make the work a success. He also took some time to 

express his appreciation to some individuals who have worked hard and stood firm with 

him, and to the church as a whole. He stressed on the importance of  loyalty the need of  

uniting the important elements we need to defeat the enemy and establish victory for the 

kingdom of  God. 

  At the Westminster assembly, Br Roger Nkembe preached about the necessity of  

holiness and a sin free life. He insisted that God, the creator, in love sent the Word, Jesus, 

as a manual for our lives. The bible is the manual for our lives; therefore don’t do the don’ts 

of  this manual. Take habit to listen to sermons by visiting the church website, 

www.cmfimd.com/Sermon.aspx  

Next Sunday, we will have a joint service in Westminster at the Rescue mission. 

There will be no service in Riverdale. The Friday prayer meeting will be held from 7:00pm, 

at the residence of  Pastor Robinson, in Westminster. 

The church will take a 3 day complete fast this week from Wednesday the 27th to 

Friday the 29th. Everyone is encouraged to participate. We will be praying for personal 

revival for the church and at personal levels. We will also pray for God's direction and 

power to accomplish our personal goals, and the goals of  the church, for the year 2010. 

As previously announced, Pastor Robinson will be travelling to Brazil to minister 

from the 10
th

 to the 22
nd

 of  February. Please support him in prayer, so that God will do a 

mighty work through him, and many will be saved, healed and delivered. Let us also 

continue to partner with him through our contributions to the extended ministry fund. 

Regular prayers of  Pastor Robinson continue at his home and on the prayer line on 

Saturdays and Sundays, and for Pastor James, at their respective times. 

We encourage you to continue praying for the disaster struck residents of  Haiti, and 

to help them in any way that you can.  

May God abundantly and richly bless you, sustain you through the fast and may 

your prayers to be answered. 
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Joint Service: 

 

 Friday(1-29): Joint Prayer 
Meeting  
 

 Sunday (01-31): Joint 
Worship Service at 10:00 
a.m. 

 

 3-day fast(1-27 to 1-29) 
 

Riverdale Assembly: 
 

 Monday (1-25): Bible 
Study at 7:00 p.m.  
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